OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI
Secretariat Complex, Port Blair

F.No.9-3/AAJVS/2007/ ' Dated the May, 2012
To

The Deputy Superintendent of Police,

Havelock Island,

South Andaman.

Sub:- Ban on flow of alcohol into Strait Island — reg.

Sir,

I am to enclose herewith a copy of the letter received from Smti Tong
W/o Shri Elphe belonging to Great Andamanese Primitive Tribe addressed to
Chief Secretary, A & N Administration regarding flow of alcohol into Strait
Island wherein it is stated that the vegetable vendors procured liquor from Long
Ieland and Havelock and bring the same in ferry boat to Strait Island a4 the
Police personals posted at Jetty for checking are not performing their duties—
properly. _
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Hence, you are requested to look into the matter and issue necessary
directi()l\}s to the In-charge, LOP, Strait Island. fes-dé
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\ Thuer 8A7 S Yours faithfully,

Executive Secretary
Copy to:-
1. The Superintendent of Police, South Andaman District, Port Blair for
kind information.
2. The In-charge, LOP, Strait Island for information and necessary action.

Executive Secretary



